
Beaumont Seventh-day Adventist Church
1343 Palm Avenue

Jan. 21, 2012

Sabbath School, 9:20 a.m.

Song Service Frank Zavala

Opening Hymn A Shelter In The Time Of Storm 528

Scripture and Prayer             Revelation 13:18 Abe Garcia

Welcome Mary Ellen Bazemore

Special Feature The Master Number Reggie Pulliam

Lesson Study God as Redeemer Classes

Closing Hymn Will Your Anchor Hold? 534

Superintendent - Mary Ellen Bazemore
Pianist - Nina Shakespeare

Memory Verse
   “‘Worthy is the Lamb who was slain to receive power and riches and 

wisdom, and strength and honor and glory and blessing!’ " (Revelation 5:12).

Secretary Mary Hilde
Pastor Bob Atteberry
Sunset Tonight: 5:08 p.m.

 (951) 845-2366
(951) 845-2331

Next Friday: 5:15 p.m.

Website: www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org

The Church at Worship
To know Christ and to make Him known

10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Announcements
Call to Worship

Organ Meditation
Introit
Scripture Reading
Invocation

Matthew 11:28-30

Belva Neese

Shirley Bristol
Organ

Erin Seheult

*Opening Hymn A Mighty Fortress 506

Tithes & Offering Local Church Budget Pete Villarreal

(Loose offering will be used for church expense.
All other offerings must be marked on the tithe envelope.)

Children’s Offering & Story Nancy Meert

“Let Them Come” (Yellow Sheet, inside cover of Hymnal)

**Intercessory Prayer Bill Meert

Special Music Pete Villarreal

Sermon Learn of Me Gary McLarty

Closing Hymn Old Rugged Cross 159

Benediction Gary McLarty

*Congregation please stand   **Congregation Please Kneel
Next week’s offering: Religious Liberty

Platform Elder: Bob Cooley

Visitors, we are glad you have chosen to worship at Beaumont SDA Church. 
We hope you will receive a blessing and come again soon.

http://www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org
http://www.beaumont.adventistfaith.org


Announcements
ALLAN MAGIE: If you are able to visit Allan Magie, he is at 275 Garnet Way in Upland 
at the Heritage Park Rehab and Nursing Center. Keep the Magies in your prayers. 

CHURCH POTLUCK: Visitors, please stay for our fellowship meal directly after the 
service in Friendship Hall. Everyone is welcome! 

GLOWING: Bundle up & bring your umbrella, because we will be sharing the good news 
with our community with GLOW outreach. Meet Shane & Mary outside Friendship Hall at 
1:15 p.m.

ELSBETH FERGUSON: Elsbeth has passed away. Memorial service is on Monday. 

POSITIVE WAY MID-SEMINAR MEETING: Today there will be a Positive Way mid-
seminar meeting immediately after the church potluck in the Juniors room.  All moderators, 
teachers, and former students are encouraged to be there to assist in the planning of the 
upcoming seminar in March. Those who have never attended a seminar and are interested in 
attending one are also welcome to come to this meeting.

BABY SHOWER: Ladies & gentlemen, please join the social committee in welcoming the 
new additions to our church family at the baby shower January 28 at 5 p.m. Simon & 
Kelechi requested the following items for their baby boy: Diapers (preferably Huggies of 
different sizes), wipes & blankets. Ronaldo & Claudine requested the following items for 
their baby boy: Infant car seat/stroller, bottles with brushes, toiletries like shampoo and 
diapers. The Lizardos do not need clothes or blankets.

BLANKETS NEEDED: The Hemet Community Services is in need of blankets. If you 
have any to spare, contact Bev or John Gemler at church or by calling (951) 766-4817.

UPCOMING SPEAKERS: Feb. 4 with Dr. John Clark; March 17 & week of prayer with 
Dr Ron du Preez; April 13 and 14 with Dennis Priebe.

FUNDS NEEDED: We have almost run out of EGW literature to put on our rack, so if 
you’d like to see this material on the rack, please mark “literature rack” on your tithe 
envelopes with your contributions.

PRAYER FOR THE HOLY SPIRIT: Every Sabbath morning at 9 a.m. in the sanctuary. 

SECRETARY POSITION: If you are interested in being the fill-in church secretary 
between the dates of June 19 and Aug. 16, 2012, please call the church office at (951) 
845-2366 by May 13 for more details. 

FREE DENTAL WORK: Loma Linda University School of Dentistry¹s 22nd Clinic With 
A Heart will provide free limited dental care to the community Sunday, Jan. 22.  
Registration will start at 6:30 a.m. and end when all patient care times are filled.  A limited 
number of patients will be seen on a first come, first serve basis. For directions or more 
information, call (909) 558-4551. 


